RECIPROCITY THROUGH PLANNED GIVING

“IN OUR CULTURE, WEALTH WAS NEVER DETERMINED BY WHAT YOU
HAD, BUT BY WHAT YOU GIVE TO THE COMMUNITY.”

- RON RICE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, VICTORIA NATIVE FRIENDSHIP CENTRE

Truth and Reconciliation is more present than ever in
minds of donors and clients who are considering
how they can create an impact through estate
olanning and legacy giving. There is also a growing
body of knowledge around the practice of
ndigenous philanthropy that is essential to
understand as clients and donors look to their

advisors for insights and expertise about the unique
needs of Indigenous-led organizations and First
Nations communities who receive gifts of land or
other assets.

MARCH 8, 2022
12:00PM TO 1:00PM
VIRTUAL ZOOM SESSION

JOINT SESSION OF THE CANADIAN ASSOCIATION OF GIFT PLANNERS
(VANCOUVER ISLAND CHAPTER) AND THE VICTORIA ESTATE PLANNING COUNCIL



Join this session with Ron Rice, Executive Director of
the Victoria Native Friendship Centre (and Island
Health Board member), to hear about the organization’s
work with well-known local artist and philanthropist
Mrs. Marion Cumming, who has an inspiring history of
making gifts of land over the last 30 years. Ron will
share the story of how the centre collaborated with the
donor and professional advisors to accept a planned
gift of an Oak Bay residence to the Victoria Native
Friendship Centre, as well as a Cowichan Station
property gifted to the friendship centre in 2018.

Attendees will come away from this session with a
greater understanding of Indigenous philanthropy and
the tremendous impact gifts of land and other assets
can have. You'll also learn more about the inspiring
work of the Victoria Native Friendship Centre and their
success in meeting the housing and cultural needs of
local Indigenous people through programs like the Siem
Lelum Housing Project and through the everyday
"gestures of hope” the Centre has provided to the
community for the past 50 years.



Ron Rice is a member of Cowichan Tribes and has the
hereditary name of Wush'q. He has lived in Victoria on
and off for 25 years. Working in Japan, Korea, China, and
Hawaii taught him to consider the cherished value of his
own culture in a new and meaningful way.

He is the Executive Director of the Victoria Native
Friendship Centre. Previously, he worked with the BC
Association of Aboriginal Friendship Centres. He is a
strong supporter of the arts, serves the community as a
member of the Board of Directors for Island Health, and
was the former chairman of Camosun College.

He considers event planning a hobby but takes great
pride in the many high-profile events and ceremonies he
has planned including the Opening Ceremonies for the
Cowichan 2008 North American Indigenous Games.



